BP1003 – CCTV Maintenance Services Consultation
Broxtowe Borough Council wishes to undertake a consultation exercise with suitably qualified and experienced organisations and interested stakeholders in advance of a formal tendering process in respect of the service provision of CCTV Maintenance.
The Council wishes to seek views on:
· The Specification

· Social/Additional Value

· Price Control Options

This consultation is not an invitation to tender. The Council, as the contracting authority, is issuing this request for information and feedback only, in order to assess the reaction of the market, secure feedback to improve the service, so that our potential procurement process is more focussed and efficient.

Procurement Process

The Council is looking to implement an open tendering process and will contract with one successful Contractor.
Specification

Suggestions and comments are welcomed on the attached draft specification. 

Social/Additional Value

The Council also wishes to ensure that in procuring services, consideration is given to how what is proposed to be procured might improve the economic, social and environmental well-being of the Borough of Broxtowe and how it can secure that improvement using the procurement process.  In particular, in this contract the focus is could be on improving and maximising the following objectives:

· Invest in our towns and our people
· Support skills development, apprenticeships, training opportunities and wellbeing in our workforce.

· Use of local businesses and supply chain

· Protect the environment for the future
· Reducing carbon output

· Nurturing and protecting the existing environment
· Support people to live well
· Promote active and healthy lifestyles 
· A safe place for everyone
· Work with partners to reduce knife crime.

· Work with partners to reduce domestic violence and support survivors.

· Reduce anti-social behaviour

Suggestions and comments are therefore welcomed on how the above outcomes and social value (as well as any additional ones suggested) could be maximised as part of this service delivery.

Price Control Options

Draft Pricing Schedule is attached.

Suggested price control options are:

· Prices are fixed for a three-year duration with a 5% increase in year 4 and then prices remain static for the remainder of all possible extension periods.

· Any annual increase is the CPI up to a maximum of 3%.

· Prices are submitted for each year as part of the bid (i.e. prices are provided upfront for years 1 to 6) and these will be the fixed price that that year of the contract.
Comments and Confidentiality

The information you provide will be treated in the strictest confidence. It will not be made available to future potential bidders for the new service in the event of a tendering process taking place. This is in line with Section 43 of the Freedom of Information Act i.e. a qualified exemption in relation to ‘Commercial Interests’. 
Please submit comments by email, quoting 'BP1003 to: steve.cotterill@broxtowe.gov.uk  by 12 Noon Friday 18th November 2022.
The Council will not respond to any queries regarding this consultation.
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